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From: Mark Preston <preston.mark7 @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 5:27 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Eileen Preston; Hartmann, Joan

Subject: For Distribution: COVID Recovery Data

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Chairman Hart,

You are all so very busy. However, I want to send a HUGE THANK YOU to the Supervisors and County
Health for including the recovery data. The numbers speak for themselves.

I just hope all interested parties take a few minutes to absorb the implications. The value of this information will
become more apparent as we work our way through the summer and fall......... TOGETHER.

Mark Preston
Buellton

Mark



